
American Legion Auxiliary Winter Park Memorial Unit 112 
General Meeting Minutes 

 

July 14, 2015 
 

The joint July meeting of the American Legion Auxiliary Unit 112, the Sons of the Legion 
Squadron, and American Legion Post 112 was called to order at 7:05pm by Commander 
Billy Dover and opened according to ritual. The purpose of this meeting was the 
installation of officers for the Auxiliary, Post, and the S.A.L. 
 

Members in attendance included: 
Carol Baker 
Marge Berrios 

Nell Colbert 
Karlin Gasthoff 

Aunita Padgett 
Wyvonne Smith 

The Auxiliary Unit officers were installed by the 6th District President, Charlotte Bass, and 
her installation team.  Unit officers installed were: 
 
Marge Berrios, President 
Karlin Gasthoff, Vice President 
Nell Colbert, Secretary-Treasurer 
Wyvonne Smith, Chaplain 
Aunita Padgett, Historian 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 

 
Nell Colbert 
Secretary-Treasurer 
 
 
 
Minutes approved __________________ 
 
 
Nell Colbert, Secretary ___________________________________ 
 
Marge Berrios, President __________________________________ 


